Class of 2010: Power of One
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If the graduating class of 2010 has learned anything (and presumably they've
learned a lot in the past four years!) it's that every individual can make a difference
in his or her community. That idea is contemplated in this third and final video in a
series commemorating a simple ? but enduring ? leap of faith.
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How the class of 2010 made a real difference in New Orleans is the subject of this third and final video tribute to

the graduates produced by Ryan Rivet and members of the Tulane publications staff.


https://news.tulane.edu/news/class-2010-power-one
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BMOHQifgQGc

